
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
In the coming weeks our class will participate in the Global Kind Project, a four week 
event inviting students and teachers to reflect on kindness, gratitude, empathy and 
action.  
 
We will also have the opportunity to connect with other classrooms around the world, 
celebrating our learning and sharing our ideas!  
 
The Project Goals include: 

• Students will become more empathetic in the classroom and more aware of 
the world around them 

• Students will be inspired to take social action by developing and implementing 
service-learning projects to reach out within their communities 

• Students will use, with teacher supervision and support, social media and 
digital tools for learning and to collaborate with other classrooms 

• Students will engage with reading, writing, and digital literacy standards 
 
You can learn more at GlobalKindProject.com. The Global Kind Project was created 
by The Educator Collaborative, an organization that supports teachers in learning and 
growing together. 
 
If you have any questions about how our class will participate, please let me know. 
 
 
We cannot wait to share our progress! 
 


